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VIVAT Prices Debt Offering of EUR 300 Million of 
Subordinated Restricted Tier 1 Notes  
VIVAT today announces that it is has priced EUR 300 million of subordinated Restricted Tier 1 notes.  

The EUR 300 million subordinated notes are perpetual and are first callable after 7 years and each 
interest payment date thereafter, subject to conditions to redemption. The coupon is fixed at 7.000% 
per annum until the first call date. These notes are expected to qualify as Restricted Tier 1 Own Funds. 
The subordinated notes are expected to be rated by Fitch (BB-) and will be listed on the Irish Stock 
Exchange (ISIN:  XS1835946564).  

The net proceeds of the subordinated notes will be applied by VIVAT to optimise its financing 
structure including the repayment of EUR 150 million of the EUR 400 million subordinated notes 
issued by SRLEV NV due 2041 (ISIN: XS0616936372) that were subject to a separate tender offer. Any 
remaining proceeds will be applied for general corporate purposes. 
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About VIVAT  

VIVAT NV is the holding company of, among others, SRLEV NV, VIVAT Schadeverzekeringen NV, 
Proteq Levensverzekeringen NV, ACTIAM NV and Zwitserleven PPI NV. The subsidiaries of VIVAT 
are also active on the Dutch market with the Zwitserleven, Reaal and ACTIAM brands among others. A 
balance sheet total of EUR 57 billion (end December 2017) makes VIVAT one of the larger insurers in 
the Netherlands. Anbang Group Holdings Co. Ltd., a full subsidiary of Anbang Insurance Group Co. 
Ltd, is the sole shareholder of VIVAT NV. For more information please visit www.vivat.nl 

 

Disclaimer 

This press release contains only factual information and must not be interpreted as an opinion or 
recommendation with regard to the purchase or sale of securities issued by VIVAT NV and/or one or 
more of its subsidiaries. This press release does not contain any value judgments or predictions with 
regard to the financial results of VIVAT NV and/or its subsidiaries. If you do not wish to receive any 
future press releases from VIVAT, please send an email to info@vivat.nl. 
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